
 
CANCELLATION NOTICE  

 
PROCUREMENT OF SERVERS (HIGH END MACHINES) 

TENDER ID: NBP/LSG / HES / 29052015 
 
It is for the information of all concerned that our notice for the above cited tender 
placed on PPRA’s website vide Tender ID No.: NBP/LSG / HES / 29052015 dated 29 May 
2015 for “Procurement of Servers (High End Machines)” may please be treated as 
cancelled with immediate effect. 
 
 
SVP/Wing Head - IT Strategic Planning  
National Bank of Pakistan, 
5th Floor, NBP Head Office, Karachi.  
Tel: 99212100-50          
          

 
 


